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18 June… the candidature is opened for the membership of social fund

[image: ] The board of the social fund of the faculties ‘members, teaching assistants and the employees of the Universities of Zagazig and Benha decides in its session in 10-5-2018 to hold the meeting of the fund members on wendesday 25-7-2018 in the University of Zagazig. It has been decided to open the candidature of the board membership on Monday, 18-6-2017 to 24-6-2018.
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